
Dear Room 6 Families, 

 Our first month back has been busy and productive! Your 

children impress us every day with their skills and their compassion 

for others.  

 We have been talking a lot about kindness and different 

ways that people can be kind to each other. The children have 

been learning the following pledge, and I thought you all would 

enjoy saying it with your child at home too! 

The Kindness Pledge 

I pledge to myself, on this very day, 

To try to be kind, in every way. 

To every person, big or small, 

I will help them if they fall. 

When I love myself, and others too, 

That is the best, that I can do!  

Important Dates 

October 4 

Library Opens 

 

October 20-21  

School Closed 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

October 22 

Fall Festival 10AM - 1PM 
 

October 24-28 

Bookfair 
 

October  28 

Spirit Day: Crazy Hair Day 
 

KINDERGARTEN FYI  

October 7 

P.E. and Music will start    
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Contact Information 

Olivia Robinson 

olivia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

 How to foster independence at 

home? 

• Invite your child to help choose 

items for their lunch. 

• Help sort, fold and put away 

laundry. 

• Sweep up crumbs after meals or 

snacks 

• Getting their backpack ready for 

their school day. 

UNITS OF STUDY 

This month of October we will be going over the following topics: 

• Parts of a: Spider, Bats and Pumpkins 

• Artist of the Month: Antonio Vivaldi  

• Leaf Identification and labeling  


